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Humane Society of McDonough County 

Sign up for  

AmazonSmile,  

select the HSMC,  

and we  get a  

percentage of your  

purchases! 

We also accept  
PayPal! Just use our 

email address in  

PayPal. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gather your foursome for the 
 

11th Annual Gimme Shelter Kris Moore Memorial Golf Outing! 
Sunday August 11, 2019, 8:30 a.m., Gold Hills Golf Course  

 

 
The 11th ANNUAL GIMME SHELTER Kris Moore Memorial Golf tournament will  
benefit the McDonough County Humane Society. Kris was an HSMC member 
and volunteered at the shelter.  All proceeds go to the HSMC. 
 
The fee is $50.00 per person, ($200 team of four) plus 20 lbs of kitty litter per 
team. The tournament is an 18 hole scramble and your fee includes lunch. Kitty 
litter and other food donations are given to the McDonough County Animal 
Shelter and/or the HSMC Pet Food Pantry. 
 
There will be hole prizes, raffle, many, door prizes. There are prizes for the  
ladies as well as the mutts (guys)! 
 
Contact Lee Trotter at 309-371-9295, or leetrotter@mtcnow.net or Dan  
Torrance at Gold Hills (309) 837-2930 to register. We can put you on a team if 
you don’t have a foursome! We look forward to seeing you! 
 
 

mailto:leetrotter@mtcnow.net
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Another successful event!  
June 8, 2019 

 
Over $9,700 raised! 

 

Environmentally Concerned Citizens presented the 

HSMC with a $550 check for the new shelter building 

campaign in memory of Roger Barclay. Roger was a 

member and volunteered at HSMC events. He passed 

away in April, 2018. 

Pictured l to r: Bonnie Skripps, Tim Howe, Kim Sedgwick 

Candids! 
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Officer/President Bonnie Skripps  
Officer/Vice President Bill Johnson  
Officer/Treasurer/Correspondence Terri Hare 
Officer/Recording Secretary Cecelia Benelli 
Director/Membership Kate Shattuck 
Director/Education Chair Amy Betz 
Director/County Shelter Project Manager Max Kreps 
Director/Pet Food Pantry Dave Monninger 
Director Felix Chu 
Director Linda Andrews 
Director Sue Adams 
Director Patti Douglas 
Director JB Biernbaum 
Director Pat Stewart 
Director Brenda Neal 

2019 HSMC Executive Board 

Peggy, Haley, and Laura 

Dana, Ann, and Kaitlin 

“Volunteers do not necessarily have the time; they just have the heart.”  
        — Elizabeth Andrew  

“The memories we make with our family 
is everything.” ~ Candace Cameron Bure 

Family Affair-The McDonough County  
Animal Shelter has had at least two families 
of three generations volunteer at the  
shelter. We thank those who take time to 
volunteer and create family memories! 

http://ctt.ec/ou5eU
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The McDonough County Animal Shelter is a 
county-run facility staffed by county em-
ployees. The HSMC does not have inde-
pendent access to the shelter, nor the 
authority to arrange adoptions. The HSMC 
works diligently to promote  
adoption of the animals available at the 
McDonough County Animal Shelter.  

Open to the Public: 
Mon - Fri:  11:00 am - 5:00 pm 
Sat:  10:00 am - 12:00 pm 
Sunday:  CLOSED to the Public 

101 Tower Road 
Macomb, IL 61455 
Phone: 309-837-2989 
Email: mcas@macomb.com 

Animal Control Officers: 
Kirsta Lyles 
Matt Toland  

Joe Rossmiller 

The July 27th Golf Outing in Blandinsville for the Ted Slupianek Memorial netted over $3,100 

for Humane Society of McDonough County's Spay/Neuter Program and for McDonough 

County Animal Shelter Special Requests. The committee presented a check to Kirsta Lyles, 

Animal Control Officer, and Bonnie Skripps, HSMC President.  Committee members include 

Diane Mealey, Jan VanAcker, Suzi Taylor, and Victoria Miller.  

New HSMC  
Business Members!  

 

We are pleased to welcome 
West Side Lumber (Jack 
Nixa) and Gossel’s Dog 

House (Lars Gossel) as our 
newest business members! 

McDonough County Animal Shelter 

Thank you to Carol Clemons of Green  
Shingle Graphics for designing our new  

table banners! 
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All Pets Veterinary Clinic 
American Legion Post 6 
Animal Medical Center 
Black Nugget, LLC 
Bushnell Veterinary Service, PC 
Captured Moments Photography 
Clugston-Tibbitts Funeral Homes     
Dad’s Garage 
Free Range Yoga 
Green Shingle Graphics 
Gossel’s Dog House 
Hickory Kennels 
Matthew S. McClure, DMD-PC 
McDonough County Voice 
MidAmerica National Bank 
Minus Muffler 
No Place Like Home 
Pet Supplies Plus, Macomb 
Purdum Gray Ingledue Beck 
Sodexo 
Sweet Briar Corner Nursery 
Wesley Village 

Business Members 

Proud supporters  

of the HSMC! 

Waggin’ Tales 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

Heritage Days 2019 
 
Volunteers braved the heat to walk in the Heritage Days parade 

to promote raising funds for the new McDonough County  

Animal Shelter building campaign. 

The shelter kitties are 
enjoying their new 
cat trees! The trees 
were purchased with 
a donation from Mark 
and Linda Andrews.   

Thank you! 
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Members of the Macomb Area Senior Advocacy 
Group presented the HSMC Board with a $50 

donation.  Thank you! 

 

HSMC Board 
member Dave 
Monninger  
volunteered at the 
Pet Supplies Plus 
Heroes Day. 
Thank you to Pet 
Supplies Plus for 
helping felines 
find their furever 
home! 

HSMC’s First Craft Sale Fundraiser is a Success! 

The HSMC held its first arts and craft sale fundraiser on May 18, with over 
20 vendors displaying their products. The weather was nasty, but we still 

had a good day. There were many different types of home made items for 
sale, and we raised over $1,400 for the new shelter building campaign. 

Thank you to the vendors and all who attended despite the downpours! 
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Upcoming fundraisers/activities! Mark your calendar! 

Where: Vino and Vinyl at Chubby’s in Macomb 
When: September 12, 2019, beginning at 6:00 

Bill Maakestad will be spinning the vinyl.  
All donations that evening will be given to the HSMC.  
Come enjoy the company of others for a good cause! 

What:  Pet Food Pantry food drive 
Where Pet Supplies Plus, 103 S. Dudley 
When: August 17, 2019 
 10:00 a.m. 1:00 p.m. 
 
Come shop Pet Supplies Plus and  
donate to the HSMC Pet Food Pantry! 


